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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 

Nearly there…
Just a short one this week – just notices and some information about 
reports. Just a couple of days left, but still plenty to get through.

Today the children got to meet their teachers for next year – no surprises 
this time - all year groups have the same Teacher as last year!

On Tuesday, we’ll share the round up of photos and the final stars for the 
year – still plenty to celebrate!

This, of course, will include some amazing photos from the Year 6 
Performance of Oliver! Those that saw it are still reeling from the energy, 
cohesion and sheer talent on display. Just wow! 

Goodbye for now! Mr. McNicholas



End of Year Reports

Reports will be emailed to all parents and carers 
of children in Year to Year 6.

Nursery and Reception reports will be delivered 
to you at the end of the day on Friday.

Emailed reports will arrive tomorrow during the 
morning and you will be required to enter your 
child’s date of birth to access the report.

If, for any reason, you do not receive the report, 
or can’t access it, please notify your class teacher 
or the office.
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Notices & Reminders
If for any reason you are in the school office reception area please do not 
open the door, regardless of who is at the front door to the school. This is 
extremely important for safeguarding reasons.

We are a NUT FREE Zone – we have children and adults with NUT allergies.  
Please be mindful with your child’s packed lunch and after school snacks.

Absence from School in term time – As we approach the end of term please 
be aware that Haringey Council have the authority to issue a fine to both 
parents if you take your child / children out of school during term time. 
School finishes for the academic year on Tuesday 22nd July 2025 at 1.15pm.

Abandoned scooters and bikes – there are a number of these around the 
school. If you have left a bike or scooter lying around the school grounds 
please remove them before the end of term. Any that are not removed by 
the end of term will be disposed of. 

Key Dates for your diary:
• Year 6 Best dormitory at Pendarren –trip to Rowan’s Bowling – Monday 

21st July
• Leavers’ Assembly Tuesday 22nd July 9.10am – all welcome
• Tuesday 22nd July – school finishes for the summer holiday at the earlier 

time of 1.15pm
• There is no AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT WEST GREEN PRIMARY ON 

MONDAY 21st JULY and TUESDAY 22nd JULY. Parents have been 
informed by HES.

• The Felix Project will be here on the following dates in the summer 
holidays: 22nd July, 4th August, 15th August, 29th August

• School reopens to pupils on Wednesday 3rd September 2025.  

• Uniform for September: Please copy and paste the link to view the 
uniform pages on our website.  Year 3, 4 5 and 6 children will need to 
wear a school shirt (not a polo shirt) and a school tie. Please also note 
that sweatshirts are part of the PE uniform and not part of the regular 
school uniform.

• https://www.st-johnvianney.haringey.sch.uk/parents
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